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Question: AET 1246 
 
Topic:   Financial Services Blockade 
 
Hansard Page: 15 Feb 2012, pg 129 
 
Senator LUDLAM asked: 
 
Senator LUDLAM: I would appreciate that. On notice, could you provide us with a 
breakdown, consistent with your privacy obligations, of how many complaints you have 
received on this matter in its broadest extent.  

Mr Gregson: We would be able to do that. 

 

Answer: 

The ACCC has received around 40 contacts in relation to this matter.  


